rom: Julie Goodwin
Sent: 03 July 2021 15:06

To: customer.servicesl_hﬂike Ford _
Subject: DC/21/0110/

In respect of the above application.
We would like to register our objections as follows:-

Once again Persimmon Homes have "tweaked" their original application and not addressed the
objections raised by us, Boyton Hall Residents Assocation, various authorities and Haverhill Town
Council.

We re-iterate once again our objections as follows but this list is not exhaustive:-

1. Density and Height ie "Gateway flats" on proposed development.

2. Lack of visitor and resident parking on narrow streets.

3. Lack of green space. Persimmon Homes keep including allotments as public spaces when they are
private rented areas.

4. Room spaces in some properties below minimum standards.

5. No electric charging points.

6. Still awaiting the Artists impression of view from Ann Suckling Road to the site and Newsletter from
Persimmon as indicated by Stuart McAdam at Haverhill Town Council Working Party meeting 8/6/21.

We feel this plan is ill conceived with no real thought for the future - nor how it affects long term
existing residents.

Regards

David & Julie Goodwin
18 Boyton Close
HAVERHILL

CB9 0DZ






